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The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Minister of
Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Korea

SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Ottawa, December 20, 1966.
EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to refer to your letter of today’s date, which reads as
follows:

“On the occasion of the signing of the Trade Agreement between the
Republic of Korea and Canada, I have the honour to inform Your
Excellency that with respect to exports of certain products from Korea
which may cause or threaten to cause serious injury to domestic producers
in Canada, the Government of the Republic of Korea undertakes to consult
at the request of the Government of Canada with a view to applying
effective restraints on the exports of such products, at levels agreed by
both Governments.”

On behalf of the Government of Canada I acknowledge with thanks the
undertakings of the Government of the Republic of Korea set out in your
letter.

I avail myself, Excellency, of this opportunity to renew to you the assurances
of my highest consideration.
PAUL MARTIN,
Secretary of State
for External Affairs.
His Excellency, Tong Won Lee,
Minister of Foreign Affairs.
of the Republic of Korea.
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